
From: Ian Cousins 
Sent: 28 June 2019 08:40 
To: Graham McCormick; Martin Scott
Subject: T2847WSSv1 - Breck Farm - T2847PHS1v1 Breck Farm 

Good Morning Graham 

I am writing to confirm that we have received the ‘Point of Connections’ back from UKPN who have confirmed that 
both ‘Point of Connections’ on your site and that there will be no reinforcements. 

After our discussions yesterday please let me know your strategy going forward so we can revise our proposal. 

I hope this information helps however if you need any further information or assistance please do not hesitate to 
come back to me. 

Ian Cousins 

Business Development Management 

www.triconnex.co.uk 

TriConnex Ltd 

South East Region 

4 Tamdown Way, Braintree, Essex, CM7 2QL 
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